
FLOURISHING 
IN MINISTRY


Book 

Discussion

It’s no surprise to pastors, but ministry can be 
challenging.  Ministry work is complex, 
continuous, and diverse and the demands 
pastors feel can be overwhelming.  Yet we also 
know that pastors who are spiritually, 
emotionally, and physically healthy are better 
able to serve their congregations.  Join us for 
a 10-week discussion of Matt Bloom’s 
Flourishing in Ministry, as we dig a little 
deeper into the things that contribute to 
pastoral wellbeing.


Sessions will begin January 16th, 2024 and be 
held on Tuesday evenings beginning at 7:00 
ET.  Registration is limited, so sign up as soon 
as you can.  Books will be provided by the 
Part-Time Pastor, Full-Time Church program, 
and CEUs will be available.


Register at: 


https://www.brethren.org/ministryoffice/part-
time-pastor/
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